
Thank you for visiting the Alberta Government feedback web site. Following is 
the response to your question prepared by Environment and Parks : 

Hello, thank you for your inquiry. Travers Reservoir is a multi-use facility, 
mandated to meet the needs of several diverse user groups and 
stakeholders. Currently Travers Reservoir is being operated within its licensed 
requirements. The reservoir has been in the process of 
gradual drawn-down to accommodate the final phase of Capital upgrades (i.e. 
construction), scheduled to begin at the end of September, 
2016. The Operations Team is planning minimize further drawdown until roughly 
the first week of September to attempt to keep the 
reservoir level relatively constant to minimize the impacts to recreational users, 
and begin drawing down the level during the first week of 
September. This operation plan can and will change at any time with little notice, 
based on changing conditions within the drainage basin, 
changing downstream water demands, and demands of local stakeholder 
groups. Thank you again for writing. 
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